
RCW 19.405.140  Department of health—Cumulative impact analysis. 
By December 31, 2020, the department of health must develop a 
cumulative impact analysis to designate the communities highly 
impacted by fossil fuel pollution and climate change in Washington. 
The cumulative impact analysis may integrate with and build upon other 
concurrent cross-agency efforts in developing a cumulative impact 
analysis and population tracking resources used by the department of 
health and analysis performed by the University of Washington 
department of environmental and occupational health sciences.  [2019 c 
288 § 24.]
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